SPRINGFIELD

DEPARTMENT

OF PUBLIC WORKS

Dear Homeowner:

Your residence at has been cited twice for having
trash in you blue recycling barrel.

Specifically, has been found,
please see the attached photo.

In order to keep our recycling stream clean you must remove the non-
recyclable items before you set out your blue recycling barrel for pick
up. The City will be back on to inspect the barrel.

Failure to remove the contaminated items will result in a S50 fine being
issued to the property owner. Please see the enclosed information
regarding what is and is not acceptable.

If you have any questions please call 886-5111






